
March 27, 2018 

Workshop 


Bonifay, Florida 


The Holmes County Board of Commissioners met in a Workshop on the above date with the following 

members present: Commissioner Mickey Locke, Commissioner Clint Erickson, Commissioner Bobby Sasnett, 

Commissioner Phillip Music and Commissioner Danny Powell, Chairman of the Board. 

Joey Marsh, County Coordinator, and Brandon Young, County Attorney, were present. 

Angie Purvee, Deputy Clerk, was present and kept the minutes. 

Chairman Powell called the meeting to order at 5:01 p.m. 

Cliff Knauer, Dewberry/Preble-Rish Engineers, discussed the Bonifay Gritney Road paving project from 

Highway 177 A to Josey Road with the property owners that were present. Discussion included the following: 

• 	 80 foot of right ofway needed 

• 	 Aerials provided of entire project with proposed design marked 

• 	 County seeking easement from the property owners along the road 

• 	 Option for property owners to deed the property to the County to reduce their taxable property by 

the easement amount 

• 	 Budget amount approved by DOT 

• Time-line of Project 

Property owners were given time to review the proposed plans and talk with the Mr. Knauer about concerns or 

problems. 

There being no further business at this time the meeting was adjourned at 5:28 p.m. 

Clerk 	 Chairman 


